Salford City Council - Record of Decision 

I, Councillor Lancaster, Deputy Leader of the Council, in exercise of the powers conferred on me by Paragraph J (a) (i) of Section 3 of Part 3 of the Scheme of Delegation of the Council do hereby aaccept the tender from Quadrant Video Systems p.l.c., in the sum of £89,746.35 for the supply, installation and monitoring of CCTV to be installed at locations along Liverpool Road, Eccles.

The reasons are that the Liverpool Road, Eccles, corridor is a key gateway route into the City providing a broad range of services and facilities.  The downward spiral of retail activity has had a detrimental impact on the corridor and positive action is now being undertaken to address this.  The Liverpool Road Officer Working Group in partnership with the Eccles and Patricroft Traders Association identified a number of issues affecting the corridor.  They agreed that there was a need to provide an environment that was aesthetically pleasing, where trends in retail activity would be turned around thereby increasing confidence in the area for local traders and the community.  Traders had raised several concerns with regards to their trading environment and this included an increase in levels of business crime.  The Liverpool Road Officer Working Group with direction from the Deputy Leader secured funds to implement the CCTV equipment.  This Eccles and Patricroft Traders Association have also been successful in securing funds from Barton Fairshare to support the costs of monitoring and maintenance for the first three years.  The officer working group will continue to work with the traders association in identifying further funds to support the costs associated with monitoring and maintenance from year 4..

Options considered and rejected: There were nine tender submissions for the supply of RF CCTV equipment for the Liverpool Rd Scheme. Each submissions was evaluated.


Assessment of Risk:  Low.

The source of funding is Capital Receipts.

Legal advice obtained: No.

Financial advice obtained: Yes.

The following documents have been used to assist the decision process: -

Tendering Documents


Contact Officer: Ruth Shields 


Tel No 0161-793-2349

	The appropriate Scrutiny Committee to call-in the decision is the Strategy and Regeneration Scrutiny Committee.


Signed: D. Lancaster
Dated: 19th June, 2006
This decision was published on 20th June, 2006
This decision will come into force on 28th June, 2006, unless it is called-in in accordance with the Decision Making Process Rules.

